
Malmesbury Town Council 

Policy and Resources Committee meeting 1.4.20 

Report No.3 

 

 

Committee Budget Requests 

 

I. The Burial Committee has requested the use of the CIL funds, totalling £43,032 held 

in reserves to fund the planned scheduled of site development works, as outlined in 

Burial Committee reports and minutes. 

 

II. The Planning and Environment Committee has requested the transfer of the 

underspend of this years ‘strategic planning’ budget to an EMR, allocated to fund the 

implementation of the new bins across the town. 

 

III. The Committee are requested to consider and decide on both matters, and instruct 

the Town Clerk accordingly. 

 

Richard Spencer- Williams – Town Clerk   1.4.20 

 

 

 


